
Minutes of FODAC Committee Meeting held on 24th July 2012

 Present: Chris H, Chris M, Graham, Jim, Jacqui, Wendy, Fiona, Frank, Dave & Pete

1)       Minutes of Meeting held on 26th June & Matters Arising.

 Painting of the hut. Still pending.

30th anniversary celebration. Everyone agreed that those who were there enjoyed it.  Was good that founder member Annette Chick came along and also good timing that Martin Green brought along the complete set of scrap books that he had (I now have these at my house if anyone wants to look at them - Fiona).  Thanks to Dave and other volunteers for organising it and helping out on the day.

Club Kit – we now have a supply

Coaches.   Need to have a complete list then decide what additional coaches we need.

“Coaching” need to define what it is and where we stand. Chris H volunteered to investigate.

2)       Treasurer’s Report
Money In: £615.88.  Money Out: £600.05

Bank balance: £5467.27

 3)       Membership Report.

64 people have still not yet renewed. Have 274 members listed.

 4)       Codes of Conduct.

 We agreed to adopt the Codes of Conduct presented to us. Now need to get them onto the website and a set printed off and put on the notice board.  It was also decided that we need to add a line to the Membership form saying that “I agree to comply with the Codes of Conduct”. Action: Frank & Kathy.

5)       Welcome Pack. 

 It was decided that we need an A4 folded sheet which contained the basic information – e.g. training sessions, website address etc.  This should then be sent out to all new members with their membership card.

6)       Appointment of Welfare Officer. 
It was pointed out that we needed a welfare officer if we have a junior section. Therefore it was decided that a person would be appointed by the committee and ratified at the next AGM. (No need to have an EGM)  Aidan Dowle is the current welfare officer and would like to come along to a future committee meeting. Fiona to invite him to the meeting on the 23rd October.  Action: Fiona 

7)       Christmas Social & Prize Giving (primarily for Seniors). 
Ellwood is available for a hire charge of £25.00. However, Chris H has now booked The White Horse at Soudley for £5.00 per head including buffet.  Need to email membership, put on website & arrange poster for the hut.  (Will also need to decide on/sort out trophies, awards, certificates etc)

Trophies: Chris M volunteered to speak to the Leisure Centre to investigate getting our trophies & trophy cabinet back. Action: Chris M 

8)       Christmas Tree Run 
This is happening on the 16th December at Ellwood.  Jacqui has got everything underway with regard to organisation etc.  Vicki will be asked to update the poster.

Race Programme for 2013.  Ideally we need to sort out our programme by the end of December 2012 and publish it on our website. 

Suggestions for new venues:  Moseley Green, Goodrich. Any others?   

9)       AOB 
Race Adjudicator. Jacqui is interested. Needs to be CRB checked. 

Glos County Championship 3 Fixture (10K County Championship plus Relays & open 1 mile race). This will be held at Five Acres on Wednesday 22nd August.  The Glos AAA will meet all expenses and do all necessary organisation on the evening.  (Pete Compton & Dave Lucas have been instrumental it getting it all underway – thank you) 

“Join In 2012 Days” – being held on 18th/19th August. We will promote the normal parkrun, nothing additional will be organised by the club.

Club Records – These need to be updated. Chris H has now emailed the membership to get people to send in their times/distances. 

10) Date of Next Meeting: Tuesday 18th September 2012.

